

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

February 15, 2017

Chair and Members
Cycling Advisory Committee

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on February 14 and 15, 2017 resolved:

- 11. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 2nd Report of the Cycling Advisory Committee (CAC), from its meeting held on January 18, 2017:
- a) a proposal for a partnership of the Cycling Advisory Committee, the City of London, local cycling clubs and other sponsors to host a Canada 150 Bike Tour London in June 2017, to provide an inclusive cycling tour (as set out in action number 12 in the Cycling Master Plan) BE ENDORSED; it being noted that the CAC received a communication from W. Pol, with respect to this matter; and,
- b) clauses 1 to 4 and 6 to 8, BE RECEIVED. (2017-D09) (11/3/CWC)

C. Saunders City Clerk

\lk

- cc. K. Scherr, Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer
 - J. Stanford, Director, Environmental Fleet and Solid Waste
 - D. MacRae, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design